
Monday 3rd 

12.35pm School Council (F2-6) 

12.35pm F5&6 Sports Club 

3.30-4.15pm Library Club (Rec—F2) 

  

Tuesday 4th 

8.00am F4 Prep Club 

12.35pm F4 - 6 Recorders  

2.30pm Kindergarten Meeting 

2.30-3pm KG Stretch & Grow 

3.45-4.30pm F1&2 Sports Club 

4-5pm Orchestra 
  

Wednesday 5th 

12.35pm F3-6 Chess Club 

2.30-3.00pm KG Ballet 

3.30pm U11 Rounders v Bridgewater (A) 

3.30-4pm Reception Ballet 

4-4.30pm F1&2 Street Dance 
  

Thursday 6th 

12.35pm Rec – F2 Puzzle Club 

12.35pm Chamber Choir  

3.45-4.15pm F1&2 Tennis 

4.15-5pm F3&4 Tennis 

4-5pm F5 Maths Club  

  

Friday 7th  

8.10am ICT KS2 Club 

10.35am F3-6 Library Club 

12.35pm F3-6 Friday Fiddlers 

4-5pm F3 & 4 Sports Club 

4-5pm F5 & 6 Cricket 

4-5pm F5&6 Sports Club 

Brainteaser of the Week 
 

How would you describe Mickey Mouse to 

someone who had never seen him before? 

What’s On After Half Term? 

Merits and Courtesies 

Gold Merit  

Rec Ameerah, Elizabeth, Bethany, Isobel, Maryam, 

 Katie, Gabrielle, Megan 

Silver Merit  

F3 Ava, Georgia, Jemima 

Bronze Merit  

F2 Millie 

Gold Courtesy  

Rec Megan 

Silver Courtesy  

F3 Ava, Loryn, Grace, Anna, Holly, Jemima 

F1 Charlie 

F2 Sadie, Hannah, Isabella 

Reading Competition Finalists 
Congratulations to the following girls who have been chosen to rep-

resent WPS in the Inter-School reading competition on 21st June:   

 

Amelia & Anna—Form 3 

Kristie & Georgina - Form 4 

Halle & Jessica B—Form 5 

Ella & Lauren—Form 6 

Rounders v Terra Nova 
Report by Heidi 

On Wednesday 22nd May Form 4 played two Rounders matches with 

Terra Nova School.  Freya W scored one rounder in her team and I 

scored one rounder in my team.  Unfortunately both teams lost their 

matches but we really enjoyed the trip.  A big thank you to Miss 

McBride and Mme Ward for taking us. 

 

Report by Kristie 

On Wednesday 21st May, Form 4 played a Rounders match against 

Terra Nova.  In Team 1 we had an amazing rounder by Lily followed 

by one from Freya W, then one from Ella.  Our final score was 7 1/2 

to them and 5 to us.  Thank you to Miss McBride and Mme Ward for 

umpiring and taking us there. 

Half Term Activities 
Schools Out will be running their holiday club as usual during half 

term.  Please visit www.schoolsoutwilmslow.co.uk if you would like 

to book. 

 

Steve Flanagan is running a tennis club at Alderley Edge Cricket 

Club, so if you would like any further information please contact 

Steve (stevef_sportsfundays@yahoo.co.uk ). 


